Non-proportionality analysis of multiaxial fatigue stress histories in trail-
ing edge adhesive joints of wind turbine rotor blades

RESPONSE LETTER

Dear Prof. Teuwen,

Thank you very much for accepting our manuscript for publication in the Wind Energy Science Jour-
nal.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank the reviewers once again for their very detailed
comments, which have significantly improved the quality of the paper.

We have prepared the data for final publication according to the authors’” guidelines and hope that
the final paper production can be executed smoothly. However, if this is not the case please contact
us and we will try our very best to resolve any ocurring issues.

Best regards,

Claudio Balzani
Pablo Noever Castelos



